From: Jayne Flores <jayne.flores@guamcc.edu>

Date: January 12, 2012 5:31:20 PM GMT+10:00

To: francisco.camacho@guamcc.edu

Cc: carmen.kweksantos@guamcc.edu, catherine.solidum@guamcc.edu,
gcc.pio@guamcc.edu, gcc.mis@guamcc.edu, gcc.ctc@guamcc.edu
Subject: Re: Campus Announcement

Posted!

On Jan 12, 2012, at 2:25 PM, Francisco C. Camacho wrote:
Jayne,

Sorry. Additional corrections below:

Attention: COMPUTER LABS UPGRADE

The following computer labs are currently undergoing computer upgrades:
e A27,D2,D3 and D10. These rooms will be with computers running
Microsoft Windows 7 Operating System and installed with Microsoft Office
2010.

Estimated completion date is on January 18, 2012 pending additional
software installations and software adjustments.

Also, D4 and D5 open labs are now closed and have been moved to:

e Learning Resource Center, Room 4111, at the Library’s first floor with
24 computers. This room is running Microsoft Windows XP and installed
with Microsoft Office 2007.

e Student Center, Room 5213, second floor, with 48 computers. These
computers are running Microsoft Windows 7 Operating System and installed
with Microsoft Office 2010.

Thank you,

MIS Department



From: Carmen K. Santos [mailto:carmen.kweksantos@guamcc.edu]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 1:41 PM

To: catherine.solidum@guamcc.edu; gcc.pio@guamcc.edu;
francisco.camacho@guamcc.edu

Cc: gcc.mis@guamcc.edu; gcc.ctc@guamcc.edu

Subject: RE: Campus Announcement

Cathy,
Don’t we need to specify which computers have MS Office 2010 and which
have the older version?

Carmen K. Santos
VP of Finance and Administration

Phone: 735-5548
Fax: 734-2942
carmen.kweksantos@guamcc.edu

From: Cathy Solidum [mailto:catherine.solidum@guamcc.edu]

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2012 1:25 PM

To: gcc.pio@guamcc.edu

Cc: 'Carmen Kwek Santos'; gcc.mis@guamcc.edu; gcc.ctc@guamcc.edu
Subject: Campus Announcement

Kindly post this to Campus Announcement. Thank you!
Attention: COMPUTER LABS UPGRADE

The following computer labs are currently undergoing computer upgrades:
e A27,D2,D3 and D10.

Estimated completion date is on January 18, 2012 pending additional
software installations and software adjustments.

Also, D4 and D5 labs are now closed and have been moved to:
e Student Learning Center (Room 4111) with 24 computers



e Student Center (Room 5213) with 48 computers.

Thank you,

MIS Department

Jayne Flores

Assistant Director
Communications & Promotions
Guam Community College
P.O. Box 23069 GMF
Barrigada, Guam 96921

Office (671) 735-5638

Cell (671) 797-0766
jayne.flores@guamcc.edu




